
Call for Nominations – The 2016 NIH Camera Club Lorraine Lasko Service Award 
 
In 2013, our long-time member and dear friend, Lorraine Lasko, passed away.  Lorraine made an 
exceptional contribution to our club by serving as our Program Chair – arranging for all of our 
speakers and judges – for over 10 years.  To honor her, the club created a special award called 
the NIH Camera Club Lorraine Lasko Service Award (or the “Unsung Hero” award, for short).  
This is an annual award and it is time to issue the Call for Nominations for 2016. 
 
Our club is fortunate to have many people who have provided significant service to keep the club 
running smoothly for the benefit of us all – and we are very grateful to all who have given so 
generously of their time and talents.  However, the Lorraine Lasko Service Award will recognize 
exceptional service to the club, whether it be long-term service like Lorraine’s or service during 
a shorter period of time that required exceptional time and effort. 
 
To be eligible for the award, a nominee must be a current member of the NIH Camera Club.  
However, the service to be recognized may be either past service or service the member is 
currently providing.  An individual member may only win the award once.  The award winner 
will be selected by the Board in a written, secret ballot. Current Board members are eligible for 
the award; however, if they are nominated, they must recuse themselves from voting to select the 
winner of the award.  
 
Any current club member may nominate someone for the award by filling out the form below. 
The Board will accept one nomination per club member.   
 
Name of Nominator: ________________________  Date: ____________________ 
 
Name of Nominee:  _________________________ 
 
Reasons for nominating this person for the Lorraine Lasko Service Award: 
______________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
(Use additional paper if necessary) 
 
Send your nomination by regular mail or email to: 
 
Vickie Allin 
5032 Allan Road 
Bethesda, MD 20816 
Email: vickie.allin@verizon.net 
 
 
Nominations must be received by no later than Friday, May 20, 2016.  
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